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Presidents’ Message 

Hello Cruisers 

Well Spring has sprung! Trees and flowers are starting to show their beauty. That means car shows are re-

turning after a very long shut down. So this means “get those hot rods out and start showing them off.” Even 

though the price of gas is ridiculous we still need to enjoy our toys!  

We continue to get membership dues turned in. thank you. The club is only as good as the membership. We 

are still looking for members to organize runs, if you’re interested, please contact one of the board members. 

Also please contact Brad with stories about your cars or projects for the news letter. 

 As most of you know it seems like every few days we have another car show notice coming in. As events 

keep coming in we will do everything we can to keep you informed at our meetings and through the club 

blasts. Kool April Nights will be the last weekend of April. So start making your plans now for a fun get- a -

way, Great fellowship, food and plenty of laughter.  

Just a friendly reminder, to those who are talented and gifted please remember to donate to the raffle. Items 

that would be cool, bird houses, wooden game boards, wine racks etc. Yes, we are having our Main Street 

Reunion!   

 Keep the rubber side down.  

Mike Phillips Sr. 

President Napa Valley Cruisers 2022 



Birthday Wishes for April 2022 

April Anniversaries 2022 

Rob Schmidt   April 1st 

Tony Quick   April 7th 

Bob Wetzler   April 8th 

Sharon Lawson  April 12th 

Stan Ghisletta   April 20th 

Bill Hogberg   April 21st 

Sandy Dailey   April 27th 

Cindy Dahlgren  April 28th 

Donna Taylor   April 29th 

Dave Silveira   April 30th  

Barry & Sherry Gates   April 8th 

Tom & Jan Lucas   April 26th  

CLUB BREAKFAST 

Jefferson Cafe 

3070 Jefferson St, Napa 

8:30 am Sunday April 3rd 

Reminder 

If you have not paid your dues for the year they are late and subject to a $15.00 reinstate-

ment fee!!! If you have paid THANK YOU. If you have questions about your dues please 

contact Frank Smith. 
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 A card was sent to Marilyn Budde as she had a very serious surgery and was in the 

hospital for several days. She is home now and thank god is doing well. 

 A card was sent to Don Lemmons as he had a scare and was in the hospital. Don is 

home and hopefully doing well. 

 A card was sent to Roxy Chiurco as she had a ride in the ambulance to the hospital. 

Luckily every thing was fine and she was sent home. 

 I left the sad news for the last. Sorry to let you know we lost a previous member Tom 

Perry. Tom had a beautiful Olds 442 with black stripes. Tom you will be missed. 

 With a sad heart we need to let you know we also lost NVC member Lowell Fennie. 

Lowell you will be missed.    

 

Members please be careful as this Virus is out to get us all. We have several members sorry 

to say, who have contacted the Virus. 

 

Lets us all stay healthy and happy during these unprecedented times. 

 

In supporting our club members please send cards to the above members. 

Remember if you know someone that needs some SUNSHINE please contact: 

Yvonne Westberg @ (707) 337-5532-text this number 

yvonnecoho@gmail.com 

Never put off until tomorrow what you can do today, 

for if you like what you do today, 

you can do it again tomorrow... 





 

April 23rd—May 1, 2022 

Club Breakfast 

Jefferson Café 

3070 Jefferson St, Napa 

8:30 am Sunday April 3rd 

 

General Meeting 

Thursday April 14th, 6:30 

Napa Elks 

 

Coffee and Cars Sunday April 10th 

Brewed Coffee 

8am-10am 

 

 

Will C. Wood’s Annual Car Show Sign ups  

 

We hope you will join us for our High School’s annual 

car show.  

Held: May 6, 2022  From: 11:30-12:45  

At: 998 Marshall Rd. Vacaville CA  

Our school’s clubs and organizations will be providing 

food and drinks for small fees. Awards will be given in 

categories such as Golden Oldie, Hot Rod, Best Truck, 

Best in show, Best Stereo, Best Decorated, etc.  

Please fill out this form if you are interested in entering 

your car. Any other questions can be directed to  

Ethan Rosa(Event Coordinator) at 

Ethan04rosa@gmail.com 

 Or Jared Ropelato(Event Advisor) at  

JaredR@vacavilleusd.org 

  

First and last name __________________________ 

Name Model and Make of Car_________________ 

License Plate Number________________________ 

Phone Number______________________________ 

Email Address______________________________ 

Please write your Driver’s License number 

here_________________.  





Please support our Advertisers 

If you want add space here please contact the Napa Valley Cruisers at  

NVCRUISERS@GMAIL.COM 

A Mayo Jar and two cups of Coffee....  

 

 When things in your life seem almost too much to handle, when 24 hours in a day is not enough, re-

member the mayonnaise jar and 2 cups of coffee. 

 A professor stood before his philosophy class and had some items in front of him. When the class be-

gan, wordlessly, he picked up a very large and empty mayonnaise jar and proceeded to fill it with golf balls. 

He then asked the students if the jar was full. They agreed that it was. The professor then picked up a box of 

pebbles and poured them into the jar. He shook the jar lightly. The pebbles rolled into the open areas be-

tween the golf balls. He then asked the students again if the jar was full . . They agreed it was. The professor 

next picked up a box of sand and poured it into the jar. Of course, the sand filled up everything else. He 

asked once more if the jar was full. The students responded with a unanimous "yes." The professor then pro-

duced two cups of coffee from under the table and poured the entire contents into the jar, effectively filling 

the empty space between the sand. The students laughed. "Now" said the professor, as the laughter subsided 

"I want you to recognize that this jar represents your life. The golf balls are the important things. Family, 

children, health, friends, and favorite passions, things that if everything else was lost and only they remained, 

your life would still be full. The pebbles are the other things that matter, like your job, house, and car. The 

sand is everything else, the small stuff." " If you put the sand into the jar first," he continued "there is no 

room for the pebbles or the golf balls. The same goes for life. If you spend all your time and energy on the 

small stuff, you will never have room for the things that are important to you." "So, pay attention to the 

things that are critical to your happiness. Play with your children. Take time to get medical checkups. Take 

your partner out to dinner. Play another 18. There will always be time to clean the house and fix the disposal. 

Take care of the golf balls first, the things that really matter. Set your priorities, the rest is just sand." One of 

the students raised her hand and inquired what the coffee represented. The professor smiled. "I'm glad you 

asked,  it just goes to show you that no matter how full your life may seem, there's always room for a couple 

of cups of coffee with a friend." 

 

Just a thought to ponder….. 


